
Loya. Nelda 

From: 
Sent: 

George Rice [grrice@cableone.net] 
Thursday, May 08, 20084:45 PM 

To: Nelda Guerra: Loya, Nelda 
Subject: Overage of #s of students in just 3 Schools 

I would like to speak to the excessive number of pupils in just 3 or possibly 4 schools. 
Containing 1 through 6 graders. This is unforgiving on the ECISD Board, and the State Rules. 
God Bless and God Bless America 

George Rice 
6758 N Dixie 
Odessa, Texas 79762 
432-362-8992 
grrice@cableone.net 
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